Government of India
Ministry of Environment and Forests
(Wildlife Division)

Paryavaran Bhawan
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road
New Delhi-110003

F. No.1-9/2007 WL-I (pt)
Dated: 13* May 2011

The Chief Wildlife Wardens
All States/Union Territories.

Sub: Submission of proposals to the Ministry of Environment and Forests for
declaration of Eco-sensitive zones around National Parks and
Sanctuaries.

Kindly refer to the Ministry’s letter of even no. dated 12" May 2011 regarding
submission of proposals for declaration of eco-sensitive zones around National Parks
and Sanctuaries. A copy of the letter is enclosed for ready reference. In continuation
to the said letter, it is to mention that all the proposals for declaration of eco-sensitive
zones may kindly be forwarded to Dr G.V. Subrahmaniam, Advisor, RE Division,
Room No.548, Paryavaran Bhawan, Ministry of Environment and Forests with a copy
endorsed to the Wildlife Division of the Ministry.

Yours faithfully,

(Praksiti Srivastava)
Deputy Inspector General(WL)
Telefax:011-24360704

E.mail: digwl-mef(@nic.in
Encl: As above

Copy to: Dr G.V. Subrahmaniam, Advisor, RE, MoEF.



